
From: john mathew 

Sent: Sunday, May 3, 2020, 11:58:34 PM EDT

Subject: the Adelphi Band's "Not a Newsletter" newsletter

Greetings!

Since we are already into May, and there has been no Adelphi Band newsletter yet, I thought 
I’d provide a brief update via email.

The reason for the delay is the Corona virus and the various restrictions that impact fairs, 
festivals, and parades.  I spoke with Sue Hinton Friday about possible Adelphi Band 
performance dates, etc.  Sue informed me that Glenn was working on a newsletter, but was 
waiting on a call back from someone before sending it on to me.

I didn’t receive any details from Sue, but I will share what I have learned elsewhere.  Mostly 
this information has come from event web sites, newspaper reports, and Face Book posts 
from the organization.

- The Hallsville Memorial Day services have been cancelled for 2020.  This would have 
been held on 5-25-20.

- The Pleasant Hill (?) services on Memorial Day weekend have been cancelled for 2020.

- For 2020 the Laurelville Fireman’s Festival was moved from the end of July to the first 
week in June (3-6).  It has since been cancelled for 2020.

- The Lancaster Music Festival has been cancelled for 2020 (July 23 – August 1).  We 
would normally have played there on Saturday, July 25.

*** At this time the only county fair that has been cancelled is the Marion County Fair, 
originally scheduled for June 29 through July 4.  The Ohio Fair Mangers Association has 
published that they are in communication with the Governor’s office about how to hold a fair 
while observing cautions on gathering size and social distancing.  Marion County said they 
couldn’t wait any longer, citing deadlines for negotiating contracts.  For those keeping score at
home, there are 4 county fairs prior to Marion County's:  Paulding, Pickaway, Putnam and 
Harrison.

That brings you up to date on what I know for now.  As soon as Glenn gets the newsletter to 
me I will send it on as soon as possible.

Stay safe.

John Mathew
 


